
Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>

Withdraw Request/ Case 17-238 
1 message

Daniel Beckett <DBeckett@smithlewis.com> Mon, Feb 5, 2018 at 2:36 PM
To: "Sheela Amin (sheela.amin@como.gov)" <sheela.amin@como.gov>

Sheela:

Good afternoon.

On behalf of NGT, Inc., I request that the application for annexation and rezoning be withdrawn, not tabled.  We are
waiting on FEMA to officially remove the parcel from the flood plan which we are hopeful will occur sometime this  month. 
Once that is done, NGT, Inc. will be refiling.

My understanding is that we cannot table the applications again because the hearing on annexation must occur within a
certain number of days after filing the application for annexation.  That time period expires today.

Thank you for your assistance with this request.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Daniel G. Beckett

SMITH LEWIS, LLP

111 South 9th Street, Suite 200

P.O. Box 918

Columbia, MO 65205-0918

dbeckett@smithlewis.com

(573) 443-3141

(573) 442-6686 (Facsimile)

 

PLEASE NOTE: All Missouri lawyers are required to notify all e-mail recipients that (1) e-mail communication is not
necessarily a secure and confidential method of communication; (2) any e-mail that is sent to you or by you may be
copied and held by any or all computers through which it passes as it is transmitted; and (3) otherwise disinterested
persons or persons specifically interested in the subject matter of our communication may intercept our
communications by improperly accessing either of our computers or another computer unconnected to either or us
through which the e-mail is passed.  I am communicating with you by e-mail with your consent.  If you do not wish this
form of communication in the future, upon your notification, no further e-mail communication will be forthcoming.

 

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

This message is from the Smith Lewis, LLP law firm and may contain CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION which may also be
LEGALLY PRIVILEGED and which is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of the e-
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mail is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby on
notice that you are in possession of confidential and privileged information.  Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-
mail is hereby strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the
sender by e-mail or phone at (573) 443-3141.
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